
 
From:  Liz Ireland, 93 Earlham Road, Norwich, NR2 3RF Tel: 01603 761290 

lizireland93@hotmail.com 
 

LES MISERABLES at the Theatre Royal, Norwich 
Wednesday 2nd July to Sunday 6th July 2025 

 
Hello! 
On behalf of the Norfolk and Norwich Operatic Society I am delighted to let you know that group booking 
is open for our next production which is a very special extra show this year as part of the centenary 
celebrations of the NNOS.   
 
The production of Les Miserables is part of Let the People Sing, a nationwide project which sees 
Cameron Mackintosh and Music Theatre International offering eleven amateur companies across Britain 
the chance to produce their own versions of this iconic show as part of the 40th anniversary celebrations 
of Les Mis in 2025.  
The NNOS will be producing the show in collaboration with Threshold Theatre Company, Sound Ideas 
Theatre Company and Echo Youth Theatre.  
 
We are thrilled and honoured to be invited to be part of this exciting project.  Our full scale production 
of Les Miserables will see a large ensemble cast on stage, supported by a 16 piece orchestra and Director 
Chris Cuming at the helm.  You do not want to miss it!  
 
As with previous years we would like to offer you a 10% discount on tickets for the Wednesday evening 
performance- 2nd July at 7.30pm and both the Thursday matinee and evening performances- 3rd July at 
2.30pm and 7.30pm. Please contact the box office to arrange your booking- the box office will advise of the 
individual ticket price at the point of booking.  Priority booking opens for you on 29th January.   
 
Tel: Norwich Theatre Royal 01603 630000 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Les Miserables.  If you have any questions about group bookings please 
contact Norwich Theatre Royal (01603 630000).   
 
With all good wishes, 
 
Liz Ireland   
NNOS Group Bookings 
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